
Alberta families  
NEED change

“…we are not making changes to  
services for children with disabilities…”

 

minister Jason Nixon 
Seniors, Community & Social Services

12,000 vulnerable families are still waiting for help from Family Support for Children 
with Disabilities (FSCD) and Persons with Developmental Disabilities (PDD) programs. 
WE NEED CHANGE – Albertans with disabilities deserve access to these services! 

Alberta families often wait 18 months or more for access to FSCD and PDD programs. 
WE NEED CHANGE – Every day counts for families that need support! 

Staff working in FSCD and PDD programs are struggling with double the normal 
caseloads.  
WE NEED CHANGE – Give the FSCD and PDD programs the resources to bring caseload rates to normal levels! 

The Alberta Government refuses to hire more staff. 
WE NEED CHANGE – Hire more full-time caseworkers and reduce the wait times for access to the FSCD  
and PDD programs. 

The Alberta Government must hire more staff and end the unacceptable wait times for 
Albertans in need. Our most vulnerable citizens deserve access to these vital programs  
and resources. 

Please contact Jason Nixon, Minister of Senior, Community and Social Services to tell him 
to end the hiring freeze and let Alberta families get the help they desperately need. 

SCSS.minister@gov.ab.ca   |   (403)638-5029 
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